
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

11. PROPOSED REMOVAL OF TREES AT NORTH BURWOOD PARK TO ACCOMMODATE A 
COMBINED SPORTS CLUBS’ PAVILION EXTENSION  

 
 The Policy and Leasing Officer requested the Board to consider a request from the East Christchurch 

Shirley Cricket Club and Shirley Rugby Club to remove more trees than was originally detailed in the 
report that the Board considered and approved in November 2002, to enable the extension of the 
existing pavilion to take place.  The Board resolved: 

 
 1. That in view of the timing of the building programme for the pavilion extension at North Burwood 

Park the Board convene a committee of Glenda Burt, Carole Evans, Carmen Hammond and 
Don Rowlands to consult with the residents’ associations and the sports clubs. 

 
 2. That the committee be granted power to act in resolving the issue. 
 
 3. To request the Greenspace and the Transport and City Streets Units to report on Burwood Park 

parking issues, in particular covering Broomfield Terrace, the Cresswell Avenue perimeter and 
the Bowling Club car park. 

 
 


